
Copyright – Why You Should Care!
Working on a thesis/dissertation/practicum?

Placing course materials online?
Posting to E-Reserves (ERes)?                  

Faculty, staff and students are responsible for ensuring that materials they use for educational and 
research purposes do not infringe copyright.  Yet the copyright issues related to these uses are often a 
source of confusion and misunderstanding.

This session will address copyright issues pertaining to the submission of theses – both in paper format 
and in electronic format to MSpace, the University’s institutional repository.

This session will also present an overview of the current guidelines and methods for posting electronic 
materials on WebCT, JUMP, ERes and individual Web sites, and clearing copyright as necessary for 
these materials.

Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2007                                              Date: Monday, October 15, 2007 
Time: 10 am – 11:30 am                                              OR       Time: 2 pm – 3:30 pm 
Location: Theatre “E” Old Basic Sciences Bldg                     Location: 108 St. John’s College

Dentistry Wing, 770 Bannatyne Cross Commons Room
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